
 

                                        
John Rossi 

55 Water Street / Fl 32 
New York, New York 10041 

(T) 212-607-2016 
(F) 866-667-3900 

jrossi@mettel.net 
May 11, 2015 

        VIA EFIS  
Mr. Steven C. Reed  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street, Suite 100  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360  

 
 Re:  Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, Inc.  

          d/b/a “MetTel” 
     

Revisions to MetTel’s Tariff No. 4 Carrier Access 
Secretary Reed, 

  
Enclosed please find for filing one (1) original and eight (8) copies of revisions to 
MetTel’s Tariff No. 4.   
 
This filing does not change any terminating intrastate access rates.  It changes the tariff 
with which MetTel concurs from SWBT’s Mo. No. 36 to MetTel’s FCC No. 1.  The rates 
in both tariffs are equal.   
 
If you have any questions, or if I may provide you with any additional information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 

 
        

Respectfully submitted, 
       /s/ John Rossi 

John Rossi, MetTel Regulatory Staff 

 

 

 

cc: S. Vogel, EVP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs   


